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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

ANNOUNCEMENTS ABOUT THE UNFOUNDED NEWS ABOUT COXSACKIE

The news in the Russian Federation press about the “Coxsackie virus outbreak in
ANTALYA” does not reflect the truth. In respect to the analysis of Antalya Provincial
Directorate of Health; there is no evidence of an epidemic. In a statement made by
Ministry of Health of Turkish Republic, Ministry of Culture and Tourism of Turkish

Republic and Governorship of Antalya of Turkish Republic the indications of these
untruthful news have been clearly revealed.

In this regard, we would like to emphasize once again that there is no epidemic disease
in Antalya and that Russian Federation citizens will be able to spend their holidays with
peace of mind in our beautiful country.

Sincerely yours,

ASSOCIATION OF TURKISH TRAVEL AGENCIES
(TOR

President
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